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Tuesday 17th March 2020 

 
Dear Junior School Parents and Carers, 
 
Following on from my previous whole school letter today, I am writing to let you 
know about revised collection arrangements at the end of today to minimise 
contact and crowding on the playground at the end of the day. I understand that 
you may not be able to adhere to the times, but we are asking for your help and 
co-operation if you possibly can.  
 
Year 4 – to be collected from 2.40pm 
Year 5 – to be collected from 2.50pm 
Year 6 – to be collected from 3pm 
 
Please be assured that if you are unable to attend early to collect the children, 
they will be looked after as normal. 
 
Thanks in advance for your co-operation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Liz Hardy 

Headteacher 
 


